
To: Mayor and City Council

From: Keith Abraham, Director of Parks and Recreation

Date: December 8, 2023

Subject: Staff Report on Fitch Family Indoor Aquatic Center Follow-Up to Council
Questions

Item No. 24
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This item has been moved to the December 19, 2023 meeting of the Ames City Council.
 
 
KA/gb

City Clerk's Office 515.239.5105 main
515.239.5142 fax

515 Clark Ave. P.O. Box 811
Ames, IA 50010
www.CityofAmes.org

 

https://www.cityofames.org/

